
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date:  May 10, 2013 

Issued by:    R. Winstanley, Assistant Chief 

Time:  7:50 PM 

Topic:  Rabid Skunk 

 

On May 9, 2013 around 10:00AM, Animal Services captured a skunk in the 100 block of East 

Pleasantview Drive, Hurst... The Texas Department of Health Services notified us that the skunk tested 

positive for rabies. This animal was not known to have been in contact with any humans or other animals.  

 

Residents in the immediate area are advised to check that their pets’ rabies vaccination is current. Report 

any animal exhibiting signs of behavior inconsistent with their normal behavior or any nocturnal wildlife 

active during the day is suspect to the Police Department at 817.788.7180 or Animal Services at, 

817.788.7216 during scheduled hours of operation.  

 

For additional information, please contact: 

R. Winstanley, Assistant Chief 

rwinstanley@hursttx.gov 

Or 

D. Brantner, Animal Services Supervisor 

dbrantner@hursttx.gov 
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